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Happy New Year 2024! 
We wish you all good luck in the second semester! 

Stop by the library to see our displays this month.
For those of you in love with the mysteries, the
Media Center built a great collection of Agatha

Christie’s novels to highlight our mystery section.
For anyone interested in reading, who may be

unsure where to start and what to read, our library
displays are a good place to find recommendation. 

Around the library...

2/7 - VALENTINE’S MOVIE
NIGHT

2/12 -BOOK CLUB MEETING

The Media Center is a designated
peaceful and quiet environment that is

meant for reading and studying.
To ensure a calm space, there are some
minor changes in the media center this
semester. Instead of the previous three

zones, there are now only two: 
YELLOW - quiet study 

RED - silent study
These changes will provide the perfect

atmosphere for you to engage with
books, research, and any other form of

studying.



Please don't forget our next
Book Club Meeting on Monday, Jan 22th,
after school in the library to discuss the

book: 
“Give Me A Sign”.

Hope to see you there!

 Bats Can Work At The Library.
Not every library is eager to employ bats, but in

Portugal, the Rococo Library in Mafra National Palace
is just one place that still welcomes them with open
arms. Don’t worry — they’re asleep and away from

patrons during the day. But at night, they work hard
to eliminate bugs that could damage books.

.

DID YOU KNOW...

As many of you may have already noticed, we have
many great new staff members throughout the

library.
Ms. Haske joined our team last year. 

Mrs. Krydka and Mrs. Lee started this school year.
Don’t be shy to show them some kindness by
stopping by and welcoming them to Conant.

Wish them all the best!

Library stats:
Checked Out: 447

Overdue: 343


